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Tēnā koutou, nau mai, harere 
mai.  
 At the time of writing this Flyer 
our thoughts all are with those 
in the storm affected areas in 
Hawkes Bay.  Staff have families 
in this area and have seen some 
of the damage, it is truly heart 
breaking.  As a rural school we 
recognise how devasting it is for 
these communities.  As a sign of 
support on Tuesday 28 
February we will be wearing 
Black and White and collecting 
money donations that will go 
directly to the schools in the 
affected areas. 
 
Swimming - We have continued to make the most of the beautiful weather by using the 
Fordell Community Pool.  All our student take part in the water safety and confidence 
programmes that staff teach.  We love seeing the confidence and abilities of students grow 
over this time.  On Monday 27 February we will be holding our Fordell School Swimming Gala 
starting at 12.30.  Wednesday 1 March will be our Cluster Swimming Competition, this is for 
students Year 4 and up, we will let you know if your child is swimming – we do encourage all 
students to put themselves forward and have a go. We look forward to seeing some of you 
at these events.   
 

Early School Finish Friday 3 March – Just a reminder that on Friday 3 March we are having 
an early finish at 12.30 so that 
teachers can attend their Union 
meeting.  The first bus run will leave 
school at 12.30.   
 

Night Out – The fabulous Fordell 
Fundraising Team have been busy 
again organising another great event 
for everyone.  It is the ‘Night Out’.  
Information is on this image.  Last 
time tickets sold out very fast and 
they had to turn people away – it is 
already filling up. Please grab a group 
of friends and come along for a great 
night. ☺ 

 

Fordell School 

Fordell Flyer 

21 Budge Street, Fordell, Whanganui. Ph: 3427828, officeadmin@fordell.school.nz 

 

 

Fordell School

Friday 24 February 2023, Term 1 Week 4 No. 02 

OUR VALUES 
These are our expectations 

 

Compassion/ 

Aroha 

• Show empathy. 

• Pride for myself and school. 

• Work as a team. 
 

Courage/Toa 

• Persevere. 

• Make good and honest 
choices. 

• Show confidence. 
 

Respect/Whakaute 

• Speak with and show respect. 

• Let others learn. 

• Caring for equipment and 
property. 

•  

Responsibility/ 

Kawenga 

• Ready to learn. 

• Be committed. 

• Take ownership for my 
choices. 
 

THE 4Rs 
Our Learning Muscles 

How we do things around here 

• Resilience 

• Reciprocity 

• Resourcefulness 

• Reflectiveness 

 

 

Please
wear BLACK AND WHITE

 to Fordell School on Tuesday 28 February

To  s h o w  o u r  s u p p o r t  f o r  s c h o o l s  i n

s t o r m  d a m a g e d  a r e a s  i n  H a w k e s

B a y  w e  w i l l  b e  w e a r i n g  b l a c k  a n d

w h i t e ,  a n d  c o l l e c t i n g  m o n e y

d o n a t i o n s .  

Please see the Cyber Safety Evening that is advertised in this flyer –in today’s world it is important for all parents 

to learn about the dangers and solutions to keep our children safe when onliine and with devices.  – Yvette 

Moorhouse, Principal. 
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Term 1 
Week 5 

Monday 27 February – Fordell School Swimming Gala 
Wednesday 1 March – Cluster Swimming Competition 

Thursday 2 March – Dancing Y5-8 
Week 7 

Tuesday 14 March – Interschool Swimming Competition 
Thursday 10 March – Dancing Y5-8 

Week 8 
Monday 20 March - Tuia Challenge Adrenaline Forest for Y7&8  

Thursday 17 March – Dancing Y5-8 
Week 9 

Thursday 30 March – last dancing lesson for Y5-8 
Week 10 

Monday 3 April – Board Meeting 5.30pm. 
Thursday 6 April – Last day of term due to Easter 

 

Term 2 
Term 2 starts – Wednesday 26 April 

- Monday 24 April – Teacher Only Day. 
***There will also be a second Teacher Only Day in the first 2 weeks as 

instructed by Ministry of Education – date yet to be confirmed. 

Term 2 finishes – Friday 30 June 

Term 3 
Term 3 starts – Monday 17 July 

Term 3 finishes – Friday 22 September 

Term 4 
Term 4 starts – Monday 9 October 

Term 4 finishes – Friday 15 December  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fordell SUPER STAR Students 
Term 2 Week 4 

 

Senior Hub 
Jonty Ryan for showing responsibility and carrying out extra    
                     responsibilities with pride. 
Max Chambers for a great start to the year and striving to be the best you  
                             can be. 
William Penwarden for role-modeling respect and showing responsibility  
                                     for his learning in all subjects.  
 
 

Junior Hub 
Lacey Auker for showing compassion by helping and including others.  
Lincoln Pratt for being an excellent role model in Room 2 and showing our  
                        school values throughout the day. 
Maggie Wright for showing courage and strength everyday when you  
                            come to school. You are an inspiration to all of us in Room 1  
                            and all of Fordell School.   
 

Fordell Value Badges: 
VALUES BADGE – Evie Mulford 

VALUES BADGE – Henry Beatson 
BRONZE BADGE – Maddix Watkins-Oxtoby 

 
   

Fordell Value Awards: 
These students have received a certificate for displaying the school values 

on a consistent basis.  Congratulations to the following Fordell School 
students:  

 
Ariston Adelman, Harper Jones, Declyn Jones, Hayden Mulford,  

Anarca Torrance, Quinn Whitehead, Madison Simpson, Acton Mackenzie, 
Lydia van Dalen, Remus Khetpal, Esme Crothers, Maddix Watkins-Oxtoby, 

Evie Mulford, Marlowe Crothers, AJ Ngamu, Semi Kedrewaca, 
 Korbin Gabbott, Abi Glasgow, Rhys Pullen, Daniel O’Neill, Kaihau Hunapo, 

Annabel Dwyer, Charlie McCracken, Lily Aiken, Mason Gardiner, 
 Daniel Robertson, Travis Perry, Willow Robinson, Soren Walker,  

Kaleb Chambers, Poppy Bradey, Henry Kedrewaca, Blaire Webby,  
Henry Beatson, Arthur Badger, Josiah Martin, Oscar Laird, Charlotte Wenn, 

Harrison Shaw.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

We warmly wish the 

following students, a very happy birthday. 
Tuesday 21 February – Mason Gardiner 

Friday 24 February - Caleb Pratt 
Wednesday 1 March – Annie Wright 
Saturday 4  March – Poppy Bradey 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fordell School Board  
Casual Vacancy for a Parent 

Representative 
A casual vacancy has occurred on the Fordell School board for an 

elected parent representative. 

The Board has decided to fill the vacancy by selection.  If 10% or 
more of eligible voters on the school roll ask the Board, within 28 
days of this notice being published, to hold a by-election to fill the 
vacancy, then a by-election will be held. 
 
Request for a by-election should be sent to: 
The Presiding Member (Board Chair) 
21 Budge Street, Fordell 
By 24 March 2023 

The fundraising committee have a few ice blocks for sale at the end of the 

swimming gala on Monday. 

$1 for ice blocks    $1.50 for ice cream blocks 

Thank you for supporting us. 
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Cyber Safety Evening  - –please attend 
We cannot recommend all our parents attending this very entertaining and informative evening learning about 

the dangers of the cyber world and then given solutions in how to tackle or even avoid these with our children.  

It is a presentation that is put on by parents who have been through this.  The cyber world is not one that we 

can hide away from as it is part of our children’s world.  The way to support our children navigating through this 

is by being informed and ready so that our children are kept safe.  This evening is on Tuesday 14 March, 6.30 at 

the Prince Edward Auditorium at Collegiate School.  It is free, but it will be first in gets the seats.  
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